October 7, 2003

NOTICE TO BIDDERS

CONTRACT R-26999-A

THE OPENING OF BIDS FOR THIS CONTRACT SCHEDULED FOR NOVEMBER 18, 2003
HAS BEEN POSTPONED TO DECEMBER 17, 2003 AT 10:00 A.M., ES.T., AUDITORIUM,
INDIANA GOVERNMENT CENTER SOUTH. THE PLANS AND BID DOCUMENTS
PREPARED FOR THE NOVEMBER 18, 2003 LETTING WILL NOT BE REVISED

BECAUSE OF THIS REVISED BID OPENING DATE.

Very truly yours,

Richard Smutzer
Chief Engineer



